
Chairs Report – June 2022 

 

On Friday 27th June  2022, Julie and I were invited to attend the Jubilee assembly at 

Oakmeadow School to hand out the BHPC  Jubilee mugs to the children.  The mugs were 

well received with the design being very popular. Sam Hill, the Head, thanked BHPC for 

purchasing a Jubilee mug for every child.  

 

After the assembly we spoke to Sam about the Big Green Week and the need for a 'plan 

B' should it rain. Sam was more than happy to do this and we invited her to the next 

meeting of the Big Green Week and the Carbon Zero group which she was again happy 

to attend. She was very pleased to be working with BHPC on these projects.   

 

On Friday 3rd June 2022 we gave out cakes from BHPC on the Glebelands as part of the 

Queen's Platinum Jubilee Celebrations.  
 


